CPF Canadian Parents for French West Vancouver Chapter



Promoting opportunities for young Canadians to learn and use French ★ cpfwestvan@gmail.com

SAVE the DATE

Tuesday, November 18 7 - 9 pm Sentinel School Library 1250 Chartwell Drive, WV

The West Vancouver Chapter of Canadian Parents for French (http://bc-yk.cpf.ca) will be hosting an information meeting for all North Shore parents, secondary students and CPF members.

Representatives of **OSEF European Student Exchanges**, **Alliance Francaise** and **CPF BC-Yukon** will be presenting information about opportunities for students to enrich their French language studies and parents to support their experience.

Learn more about the **DELF/DALF French Proficiency Diplomas**, exchanges to France, Belgium and Spain, and discover how Alliance Francaise is making it easier than ever for parents to learn French on-line!

OSEF student participants will also be available to discuss how they and their families benefitted from participating in an overseas exchange.







For more information, please contact: cpfwestvan@gmail.com



@CPFWestVan



facebook.com/ CpfWestVan